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15th June 2020 
 

Dear Parents of Children in Years 4-6 
 
In collaboration with Gloucestershire Clinical Commissioning Group (GHLL) and researchers at the University of 
Oxford, we have signed up to take part in the  ‘Online Pupil Survey – Lockdown Edition’, which aims to monitor the 
wellbeing of school pupils during lockdown to assess the impact of Covid-19 on mental wellbeing and learning. 
 
Please read through the information letter for parents, there is more information about the survey on the research 
team’s web page, including frequently asked questions: 
 
https://www.psych.ox.ac.uk/research/schoolmentalhealth 
 
You might also find it useful to watch the 3 minute video about the survey which has been recorded for your 
children to watch before they are invited to take part in the survey: 
 
https:///youtu.be/gbwVdBuf1zA 
 
All children in years 4 – 6 will be invited to take part in the survey, unless you contact us to let us know that you are 
not happy for your child to be involved.  Please notify the school, via email, by Friday 19th June 2020 if you do not 
want your child to take part in the survey. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
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